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Weekly Masses for St. Peter’s & St. Ambrose 
Saturday         4:30pm    Wedding anniversary remembrance of 

Gerry & Mickey Senesac by the family 
Saturday 6:30pm at St. Ambrose 
Sunday           8:00 am    at St. Ambrose 
Sunday          10:30 am   17th anniversary of Ruth Tucker Ringer 

by Connie Hobbs & family 

Monday 8:30am at St. Ambrose  
 6:00pm 20th anniversary of Albert Vanier by his 

daughter Gisele 
Tuesday 9:00 am for forgotten Souls by Jerry & Ann-

Marie Allard 
 6:30pm at St. Ambrose 

Wednesday 8:30am at St. Ambrose 
 6:00pm Marion & Larry Dempsey by Bill & 

Jean Lasher 
Thursday 12:05pm  birthday remembrance of William 

Plankey Sr. by Rose Plankey 
 6:30pm at St. Ambrose 
Friday  No Mass 

Saturday         4:30pm    Gerry Wager by Rita Cousino 
Saturday 6:30pm at St. Ambrose 
Sunday           8:00 am    at St. Ambrose 
Sunday          10:30 am   Anniversary remembrance of Nick & 

Tiny Folger by Ann Folger 

PRAY FOR THE SICK:,  Yvette Fields, 

Geraldine Darrow, Diana Clark, Armand Benoit, 
Michael Plankey, John Conte, Pat Brooks, Mark 
Aubin, Robert Lattrell, Ilona Dunn, Lucille Lebeau, 
Larry Trapasso & family, Ann Sullivan, Bishop 
Gelineau, Chris Perron, Jerry & Joel Senesac, 

Cohen Martin, Sandra Guyette, Terry Flynn, 

Michael Thomas, Theresa Clark, Theresa Daigle, 
Shirley Garon, Dee Papagni, Maya Mullen, 

Shannoah Addis 

Prayers & Sympathy for the Families of: 
Grace Merkel & Patti Smith  

 

THIS WEEK AT ST. PETER’S: 

Sunday  11:30am  CCD Teachers Meeting 
Monday   10:30am  Liturgy Meeting 
   6:30pm  K of C Officers Mtg. 
Wednesday 6-7:30pm Youth Ministry  
      @ St. Ambrose  

    

Fr. Yvon’s Weekly Reflection 

Road Blocks! 

 
Dear Friends, imagine that you are driving and as you round 
the corner you see a dreaded  road block.  Yes, they may be a 
necessary evil but nobody likes them. Sometimes the road 
block causes a short delay and others a long delay.  And 
sometimes they might even involve a short or long detour.  As 
I said nobody likes them but they are part of the driving 
experience. 
 Now what is true of our journey on the highway is 
also true of our journey through life.  Sometimes our desired 
path through life runs into road blocks.  The only difference is 
sometimes these road blocks are in front of us because of 
some previous decision that we made that has led to this 
consequence.  The question is do we allow this road block to 
stop all forward moving progress or do we find some way to 
work our way around it so that we can get back on the right 
path.  This is the question that I will ponder in next week’s 
reflection.  I invite you to ponder the same question during  
the week. 

God’s continued  Peace, Fr. Yvon 

Offertory Collection for September 18, 2016 
# Envelopes used – 68 
Offertory Collection  
 4:30pm                      $    1,002.00     
 10:30am                      $    1,053.65 
                                         Total                       $   2,055.65 
Louisiana Flood Victims                                $      914.30  
The Collection for Catholic University will be taken up this 
weekend. The Monthly Collection will be taken up next 
weekend. 

Thank you for your generosity!!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  Mass Assignments 

   

September 24,  2016                      4:30pm  Mass            October 1, 2016                4:30pm    Mass        
Lector: Tim Buskey                                                                              Lector: Pat Emerson   
Lay Minister: Tom Jackman, Paul & Alice LaVallee                          Lay Minister: Kathy Spahn, David Palmatier, Sharon McMullen 
Altar Servers: If you are able to serve please do!                            Altar Servers: Chloe Mailloux 

September 25, 2016                      10:30am Mass            October 2, 2016               10:30am    Mass                              
Lector: Bill Scott                                                                   Lector: Ruth Fearon 
Lay Minister: Donna Scott, Cheryl Herrington,Mindy Donnelly       Lay Minister: Jane Vincent , Theresa Phillips, Sue Hayes 
Altar Servers: Lea Krause, Richard Cosgrove                                   Altar Servers: Andrew Kachmar, Maria Delgadillo 

 

 



 

 
 
                   
                        Lectio Divina will be held  

                       Tues. Sept. 27
th

 at 7:.00pm  

                              at St. Ambrose 

                      All are welcome.  Fr. Yvon         

   

 

Coffee hour starts up again 

this Sunday, Sept. 25th from 9-
10am in the parish hall and we are 
looking for volunteers to act as 

hosts.  Please call Cathy Desjadon at 877-2534 to sign up. 
 

           

Fortune 500 Winners for August are:                   

$250 to # 76   Barb & Barry McDonald               
$100 to  # 98  Bernard Dubois              
 $100 to # 7  Rich & Trish Yandow 
 $  50 to  #12 Rose Plankey 

Congratulations!!! 
 
 

Youth Ministry High School 

Gathering  Wednesday, September 

28 at St. Ambrose Parish Hall 6-
7:30pm. All 9-12 graders are 
welcome to join us for games, snacks, 
and discussion.  We are still taking 
"orders" for our Flamingo Flocking 

Fundraiser. Please go to our website bit.ly/SASPministry or 

contact Emma for more information. Help Needed: Are 

you over 18 and wanting to be more involved in our parishes? 
Youth ministry could use you as part of our "adult team" to help 
chaperone at youth events! Do you love baking or providing 
snacks? Youth Ministry could use you as part of our snack team to 
provide treats at our youth events..Please let Emma know if you 
would be willing to help out - emmakalamarides@gmail.com or 
860.707.5676 
 

Married Couples: why not 

give yourselves a weekend away 
from it all?  Time away from the 
pressures of work and everyday 
responsibilities. A chance to talk 
and listen that special someone who 
loves you.  If that sounds good to 

you, sign up now for a Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Weekend.  The upcoming Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Weekend on 11/18 – 11/20 at St. Anne’s Shrine in Lsle 
LaMotte. For info or to apply, contact Gary & Lynn Root @ 
vtroot@together.nector call 802-456-8114 or go on-
line@www.wwmevt.org. Note that  the application deadline is 
November1,2016. 

  

The Knights of Columbus of St. 

Ambrose Parish will host a “Knights in Italy 
Spaghetti Dinner” on Friday, October 7th  from 
5pm to 7pm. Adults -$10: Children under 12- $6 
and $25 for immediate family. 
 

Holiday Pies: The Ladies of St. 

Ambrose will be offering fresh 
Homemade Pumpkin, Apple, Pecan, 
Raspberry, and Cherry pies.  The 
ordering deadline is November 6th.  
We’ll be baking up a storm on 
November 19th .  The pickup date is 
Sat., Nov 19th  7-8:30pm & Sun., Nov 
20th  9-10:30am.   Our prices are the 

same as last year and reasonable priced at $12 for Pumpkin or 
Apple, $14 for Pecan, Raspberry or Cherry.  You can order you 
pies by calling Patti at the rectory 877-2367. 
 

Meals on Wheels is in need of drivers and subs to deliver 

meals once a week from 10:30am -12:00pm. If you are able to 
assist them, please call Tim at 877-2675. 

 

The Penny Fair is coming up 

quickly: Thank you to all those who have 

already donated to the Penny Fair!! We are off 
to a Great Start!! However we still need your 

help. Your gift to us for the Penny Fair can be for a child or an 
adult.  The gift can range in value from $5.00 to very valuable.  
This is a good time to find an item on sale at stores or a new 
item at a yard sale.  Maybe you have a gift you received or 
purchased and never used.  If you have gone to the Penny Fair 
you know we welcome anything from a kitchen sink to jewelry 
to dolls and art work…. Bring your donation to the St. Peter’s 
Rectory or contact Jeanne Senesac, Missy Campono, Pat 
Kellogg or Eileen Leach. ** A money donation is welcome if 
you’d like us to do the shopping! 

 

Bishop Fund 2016: to date St. Peter’s has raised  

$25,545.00  towards our goal of $28,980.00.  If you have not 
given yet, please consider a contribution to help us meet our 
goal.  For updates on works within our diocese, and from 
Bishop Coyne, please visit vermontcatholic.org, or 
bishopsfund.org.  Thank you to all who have participated in 
2016. 
 

Our next Free Community Meal will be on Oct. 

2nd from 5-6:30pm in the parish hall. 

 

 All Catholic Men are invited to join the 

Knights of Columbus. Expand your walk with 
Jesus and join an active men's group that 
practices charity, unity, fraternalism, and 

patriotism. Wives encourage your husbands to become 
involved with a Parish Men's group that will help them be 
better husbands, fathers, and men. wjscottjr@comcast.net or 
802-881-8836. 

 

The K of C Mum Sale will take 

place following Mass this weekend. 
Mums will be $7.00 and all proceeds 
will go to our Youth Ministry Program. 

 



 

 


